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 FW&PCOA REGION VIII 

The Letterflow 

The Holiday 

party held at 

the Islamorada 

Fish Company 

Restaurant in 

Ft. Myers was 

a great time. 

Many familiar 

members at-

tended and the 

door prizes 

(Yeti Coolers) 

were a huge 

hit. We would 

like to thank 

Lisa Edson for 

her contribu-

tions to mak-

ing this event 

happen. “Thank 

you very much 

Lisa”. 

 

December 2017 Meeting Minutes 

 

Region VIII            
Officers  

• Director                     

Nigel Noone                

08-director@fwpcoa.org 

• Chairman                

Scott Edson                 

08-chair@fwpcoa.org 

• Vice Chairman      

Matt  Astorino           

08-vice-chair@fwpcoa.org 

• Secretary/Treasurer    

    VACANT 

• Secretary/Treasurer 

Elect  

     VACANT 

Treasurers Report 

Beginning Balance: 

:$29,248.14  

Deposits/Credits: 

+968.87  

Withdrawals/Debits: 

- 236.86  

Ending Balance: 

$29,980.15  
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mailto:08-vice-chair@fwpcoa.org


PAGE 2 THE LETTERFLOW 

 

There is still a need within the region to 

fill vacant officers’ positions. If any per-

sons are interested in filling either the 

Secretary/Treasurer or the Secretary/

Treasurer Elect positions, please contact 

any of the current Region 8 officers. 

New Business 



PAGE 3 FW&PCOA REGION VIII 

Inside Story Headline 

-Upcoming Events for 2018  
 

-February Membership Meeting  

Host: City of  Punta Gorda Wastewater Facility 

Location:  326 W. Marion Avenue  

Punta Gorda, FL 33950                                                       

 Date: Feb. 6, 2018 

 Time: 6:30 PM 

 

 

-Region 8 Short School 

Host: Collier County South Regional Water Treatment    

Facility 

Location: 3851 City Gate Dr.  Naples, FL. 34117 

Date: May 8th-10th, 2018 

Time: 8:00 AM-4:00 PM Daily 



 

 

April 2017 

 

   

Happy holiday season to everyone. I know how busy everyone is at this 

most joyous time of  the year. I hope everyone has had the opportunity to 

spend quality time with their friends and loved ones. This has been a very 

hectic year for everyone in our industry, especially the early autumn 

months. I want everyone to know just how proud I am to be a member 

of  this brotherhood of  utility workers. The hardships that we faced this 

year as members of  a utility company or in our own private lives has 

shown what kind of  people our communities can count on during a time 

of  hardship or natural disaster. We are often called the unsung heroes. 

People often don’t think of  what we do unless there is no water, or the 

sewers don’t work. I think that changed after Hurricane Irma devastated 

our communities this year. I have never been thanked as much as I was 

those few days following the landfall. I ate many meals beside my fellow 

employees at our community churches. We were very fortunate that our 

community made sure we were taken care of  while we put things back to-

gether. So, this holiday season I would like to thank the towns and cities 

across Florida for taking care of  us as much as we have taken care of  

them. Have a wonderful holiday season and a great new year. 

 

Scott T. Edson 

Chairman 

FW&PCOA Region 8 
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